
The focus at Dale Cottages has always been our commitment to care for our residents, staff, 
volunteers, visitors and the wider community. We value the support and friendship of all who work 
and live here. During these uncertain times, we must ensure we continue to keep all our people safe. 
 
 
Covid-19 Update 26th June 2023 @ 10.30am 
 
Number of Active Cases 
 
There are currently 6 active resident cases 
 
Actions 
 

• Positive residents have been isolated to their rooms, are being supported and staff 
attending are wearing full PPE 

• Site wide PCR testing is being undertaken – we will only contact residents and families in the 
event of a positive result 

• Staff across the site are wearing masks 
 
Visiting 
 

• Visiting restricted to essential visitors only at this time 
• All visitors are required to provide evidence of a negative Rapid Antigen Test on entry to the 

facility. 
• Masks are to be worn at all times 
• Full PPE will be required if attending a COVID positive resident in their room 

 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this statement or information on our current visiting hours 
and restrictions, please contact us at 9497 3200, between 10.00am and 4.00pm weekdays.  
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation on this matter. To keep abreast of the COVID-19 
information the link below will take you to the latest news from the Dept. of Health.  
 
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-19-coronavirus-managing-covid-
19-wa 
 
Protect yourself and others and stop the spread. We can all help slow the spread of COVID-19 in 
Australia. • practise good hygiene • understand how to isolate if you need to. 
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